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Mr Hinton in action 

 

We are looking forward to Sports’ Day events next week. Children in Osprey and Kite Class will need to wear 

their PE kit on Tuesday 29th and all other classes will need PE kits on Friday 2nd July. Sports Day this year is a 

school event only but we will be taking lots of photos, so lookout for these on the ‘News’ page of our website.  

Please take a moment to visit our school website ‘Calendar’ where we regularly post information about events 

taking place in school. We expect things to be a little clearer over the next couple of weeks on the removal of 

restrictions from Monday 21 June and on what implications this will have for our community and school next 

year. 

 

At the end of this week, we will be very sad to say goodbye to Peter Hinton, one of our highly skilled teaching 

assistants.  He has made such a positive impact on our school in so many ways including sharing his unrivalled 

mathematical and musical knowledge. We are hoping that he will stay in touch following his relocation. 

 

COVID concerns 

Recently we are seeing larger numbers of bubbles and whole schools having to close this week in 

Cambridgeshire due to the spread of the Deltas variant of COVID. The widely known symptoms of high 

temperature, persistent cough and loss of taste and smell still signal a COVID infection. New symptoms of 

the Delta variant are:  

Headache Runny nose Sore throat  

If your child displays any of the above symptoms please book a PCR test (Not a lateral flow home test). 

You must then stay at home until you send school a copy of your negative result from the NHS. Thank you to 

all our families for continuing to observe social distancing and wearing masks when dropping off and collecting 

children from school. 

 

 

https://meldreth.eschools.co.uk/web/calendar/136873


Could you foster?  
Nexus Fostering is a well-established and highly regarded fostering agency, based in Cambridgeshire, who are 

urgently seeking full time and respite foster carers throughout the area. The agency is rated Ofsted 

'Outstanding' in all areas and place a high premium on the quality of support and care that they provide to 

every one of the foster carers and, in turn, the children and young people placed with them. 

To find out more about becoming a foster carer or a respite carer in Cambridge and the surrounding areas 

please call 0800 389 0143 or email foster@nexusfostering.co.uk 

 

Walking Market 

Otto and Willem are holding a lemonade stand at the Meldreth Walking Market on Sunday to raise money for 

the Alzheimer's Society and the PTA's School Pool Fund. Please swing by. 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 2021! 

Join the Wild World Heroes for the Summer Library 

Reading Challenge and discover how you can make a 

difference to the environment too.  

Wild World Heroes will feature amazing books, 

awesome rewards, and plenty of ideas for taking care of 

our environment.  Click here for information.  

Next Week in School 

 Coming soon…  

Tuesday 28th  Osprey & Kite Class Sports’ Day 

Up to Thursday am Clothing collection for bags 2 school – drop off at the school garage 

Wednesday 30th  Kestrel Class deep water swimming 

Friday 2nd July  Puffin, Swift, Wren, Kestrel & Hawk Sports’ Day 

  

   
Y6 Adventures Away -   From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well! 
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